Department of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

DNCR-F-ORD-033/R0/01112019

16 January 2023

REGI({)I\EAL MEMORANDUM
No. U <Y ,s.2023

MEMORANDUM ON THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
QUALITY POLICY STATEMENT (QPS)

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Public School Heads
Chiefs, Functional Divisions
Regional Office Employees

Attached is a copy of DepEd Memorandum No. 074, s.2023 dated
January 5, 2023 issued by Hon. Gloria Jumamil-Mercado, Undersecretary
for Human Resource and Organizational Development, content of which is

self-explanatory, for strict compliance.
WILFREDO E. Ekiu., CESO III

Regional Director

Encl.: As stated

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Tel. Nos.: 8920-5824; 8926-2213 loc. 801
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FOR . Secretary

Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Regional Directors
Central Office Bureau and Service Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
Public School Heads

* All Others Concerned

FROM . GLORIA IL-MERCADO .\

Undersecretary for Human Resource and Organizational Development,
National Educators Academy of the Philippines, and
- Teacher Education Council Secretariat

SUBJECT : REITERATION ON THE RECITATION OF THE DEPARTMENT OF
EDUCATION QUALITY POLICY STATEMENT (QPS)

DATE : 05 January 2023

This is to reiterate the provisions and requirements stipulated under Department
Order (DO) No. 009, s. 2021 titled Institutionalization of a Quality Management
System in the Department of Education specifically on the recitation and posting of
the Department of Education (DepEd) Quality Policy Statement (QPS).

The QPS is the articulation of the Department’s commitment to implement the National
Quality Management System (NQMS) in accordance with its mandate, vision, mission,
and cor€ values, and an embodiment of the overall intention and direction of DepEd’s
commitment to deliver quality services.

Having said that, all DepEd offices and public schools are required to post a copy
of the QPS within their office premises. The QPS shall be recited by teaching and
non-teaching personnel during Flag Ceremony and shall be included in the
preliminary activities during the conduct of training, seminars, workshop and
other similar activities of the Central Office (CO), Regional Office (RO), and
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Schools Division Offices (SDOs). For the schools, the QPS shall be recited during
the preliminary activities of Faculty Meetings, Learning Action Cell {LAC)
Sessions, or any other similar activities.

The copy of QPS and other NQMS-related materials may be downloaded through this
link http:/ /bit.ly/DepEdNQMS.
-

For your compliance.

JBHROD-OED/ Villas]

-
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